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SCHOOL NEWS  
 
Y6 had a fantastic time on their Robinwood residential last weekend. They took part in a range of 
adventurous activities and challenges including archery, zip-wires, canoeing and the exciting 
‘Piranha Pool’. We will display some of the photographs on the Y6 class pages of the website soon. 
Well done to all our Y6 pupils and staff who faced their fears and pushed themselves to complete 
the tasks! 
 

 
 
Year 3 visited Ribchester Roman Museum yesterday, and enjoyed learning more about their 
interesting history topic.  
 

 
School reports will be sent home at the end of next week. If your child did their phonics-screening 
test (Y1 and Y2), multiplication test (Y4), Y2 SATS and Y6 SATS this year, you will receive the results 
of these in your report too.                

GROWTH MINDSET 
Our phrase of the week this week has been DEVELOPING ASPIRATIONS. Well done to our worthy 
winners this week who are: 
Nursery – Amani Ahmed 
Reception  - Leo Parkinson                                                                                                                                      
Year 1 – Marshall Murray 
Year 2 – Issac Brannon  
Year 3 – Noah Chan 
Year 4 – Scott Harris 
Year 5 – Theo Caine 
Year 6J – Crystal Drinnan 
Year 6K –  Aimee Pickering 
 
Next week’s phrase will be ‘MAKING IMPROVEMENTS ’. 



SPORTS DAY 
Our Sports morning is on Tuesday and we will hopefully see you supporting the children on our 
school field from 9.30am. The children will be taking part in some races and some carousel 
activities on the field. Please remember to bring your packed lunch if you would like to eat with 
your child at lunchtime. 
We do just need to remind you that adults are not allowed to smoke/vape on the school grounds 
and dogs are not permitted on the premises. Thank you. 

ONLINE SAFETY – Here is this week’s Top Tip – Changing passwords 

It is a good idea to make sure all your all passwords are different, and difficult to guess. It is also 
safer to change them regularly. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Ella-Rose Raby 

Reception – Ryker Hatch-Murdock 
Year 1 – Lilly-Mai Austin 

Year 2 –  Franc Fera 
Year 3 –  Jack Wroughton 

Year 4 – Marshall Navin 

Year 5 –  Brayden Dearden 
Year 6J – Jayden Raby 
Year 6K – Billie Navin 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 
Here are our attendance figures for this week.   The winning class 
will receive £10 for class treats. We have been a bit low this week 
with class illnesses so hopefully we can raise our attendance again 
next week. 
 
Reception – 93.7% 
Year 1 – 91.7% 
Year 2 – 89.1% 
Year 3 – 95.0% 
Year 4 – 92.0% 
Year 5 – 90.5% 
Year 6J – 86.7% 
Year 6K – 92.0% 
 
Weekly Overall School Attendance is 91.5% 
 

 
 
 

 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
 

‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid or troubled. 

The Lord your God is with you wherever you go.’ 

Joshua 1:9  
 


